
Cabinet - 19 February 2015 - Questions not reached at Cabinet

14.

Questioner: Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane

Asked of: Councillor David Perry, Leader of the Council and Portfolio 
Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Corporate Leadership

Question: “The recent re-hiring of Harrow Council’s former Chief Executive 
lends credibility to the public’s perception that a “revolving door” 
exists when it comes to the council’s senior managers; what 
steps are you taking to dispel such a view?”

Written 
Response:

I refer you to my response at Q3 taken at the Cabinet meeting. 

15.

Questioner: Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane

Asked of: Councillor David Perry, Leader of the Council and Portfolio 
Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Corporate Leadership

Question: “Do you agree with Oxfordshire County Council’s assessment 
that “the days of a traditional management hierarchy have 
gone”?”

Written 
Response:

No, and from the basis of your question it is not clear what you 
deem a ‘traditional management hierarchy’ to be.


